
Together NYSDEC and NCDPW are improving water quality and storm resiliency in Long Island’s

Western Bays by upgrading its existing wastewater management infrastructure. This innovative Project

will convey treated water from the Bay Park Sewage Treatment Plant (STP) located in Nassau County,

New York, to the Cedar Creek Water Pollution Control Plant (WPCP) ocean outfall pipe.

For additional information, please visit: www.bayparkconveyance.org/

PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION

MEETING ACCESS INFORMATION 

Join by computer:
https://zoom.us/j/92294655606?pwd=Vi9qWjZUMDZ5cW1UbHQxTGJrREVCZz09

Join by phone:
+1 (646) 558-8656

Meeting ID:  922 9465 5606
Password:  942240

Si necesita una traducción, por favor comuníquese con bayparkconveyance@gmail.com

THURSDAY NOVEMBER 12, 2020

 6 PM TO 9 PM VIA ZOOM

About the Bay Park Conveyance Project

The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC) and the Nassau

County Department of Public Works (NCDPW) are hosting a virtual public information session

via Zoom. The Project Team will describe the Bay Park Conveyance Project and will be

available to address questions from residents and stakeholders.


